
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 7. D. – Sponsorship of 2024 Metro Children’s Water Festival 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The date for the 2024 Metro Children's Water Festival has been set for Wednesday, September 25, 2024.   This year is the 

26th year of the festival.  The LMRWD has sponsored this event for as long as I have been with the LMRWD. 

The 2024 LMRWD Budget include $1,650.00 for sponsorship of the Festival.  This is the same amount that was contributed 

last year. 

Registration for classes is open now until March 15, 2024.  The Festival is always looking for volunteers the day of the 

Festival.  More information can be found using this link - https://metrocwf.org/. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

Motion to authorize sponsorship of 2024 Metro Children's Water Festival 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 

https://metrocwf.org/

